
NORTHWEST WOMEN’S CENTER ANNOUNCES 
                      IRIS TROCHEZ VALLADARES M.D. WILL CEASE PRACTICE 
  AT NORTHWEST WOMEN’S CENTER ON OCT 19, 2024 

                      
Northwest Women’s Center and its team of healthcare providers wish 
our colleague, Dr. Iris Trochez, all the best as she moves on with a new 
chapter in her life. Dr. Trochez has provided excellent care for our 
Northwest Women’s Center patients.  Thank you, Dr. Trochez, we will 
miss you greatly.   For those of you who have been seeing Dr. Trochez 
as your primary obstetrician or gynecologist, Dr. Dudley D. Baker, 
Dr. Christopher M. McGuirk, Dr. Chizaram A. Nwogwugwu, Dr. 
Andrea Dousdebes, Chantel L. Ashley CNM, and Judye Greer, NP 
will be available to see you here at Northwest Women’s Center to 
provide for your ongoing ob-gyn healthcare needs. Additionally, we 
would like to introduce Dr. Andrea Dousdebes, who is joining our 
practice. She is a native of Venezuela and completed her degree at 
Loyola University in New Orleans and medical training at Louisiana 
State University. She is fluent in Spanish and eager to continue her 
practice of medicine in Houston.  
  

You may call the office as always to make an appointment or obtain 
information about your care. Northwest Women’s Center will continue 
as custodian of your confidential medical records and continue remind 
you of such things as yearly well-woman exams.   
 

Each patient’s private medical records will continue to be 
maintained by Northwest Women’s Center at 13215 Dotson Road, 
Suite 200, Houston, Texas 77070. A patient may obtain a copy of 
her patient records, or request the records be transferred, by 



making a written request to Northwest Women’s Center.  Please 
contact Northwest Women’s Center at (281) 444-3440 or via mail 
at the address listed above regarding any request for records. 

  
Again, we look forward to continuing to see you here at Northwest 
Women’s Center. Thank you for continuing to choose Northwest 
Women’s Center for your obstetric and gynecologic care. 

 
Best regards, 
 
 
Dudley Baker IV, MD    Christopher M. McGuirk, MD 
Northwest Women’s Center   Northwest Women’s Center 
 
 

 


